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Dear Sirs, 
 
I strongly object to the proposed Brooklands Farm Development in Whitstable/Chestfield. 
 
The South East of England has demonstrated over recent years that it cannot sustain water supplies to its existing 
residents. By approving this development, you will be substantially reducing the ability of rainwater to soak down 
through the ground to the underground aquafers thereby limiting the available water for the supply, whilst 
simultaneously increasing the demand for the that vital commodity by building 100s of houses – the equation is 
unsustainable. 
 
Access to medical practices in the area is already in a dire situation – check out the queues at Pharmacies in 
Whitstable. With the increase in residents that situation will only worsen. 
 
The current Traffic level on the ‘old’ Thanet Way is already intolerable. Any minor roadworks cause traffic queues 
of sometimes miles as motorists try to fight there way to works or school. Similarly, the increase due to incoming 
visitors during the summer months causes those queues to ‘gridlock’ and that’s makes it impossible for residents to 
successfully plan trips. By adding the Brooklands Farm Development, the additional number of vehicles will turn 
the current summertime problem into an everyday occurrence. 
 
I sincerely hope you take into account the objections to this development and duly reject the application  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Peter W.J Neale 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




